
You are cordially invited 
to our 

 Back to School Night 
 on  

Wednesday, September 11, 
at 

7:00 PM 
in the 

High School Auditorium. 
 

Meet your child’s principal, guidance counselor, and 

teachers.  The new school year is off to a good start.  Seeing 

you on September 11 will help complete the picture.   
 

Refreshments will be served. 

 

 

 

Bomber Pride  


